

Date: 8/6/2015

President
Polish Academy of Sciences (PAN)
Palace of Culture & Science
POB 2400-901
Warsaw
Poland

Dear Sir,

The General Secretariat of the King Faisal International Prize is pleased to invite you to nominate candidate/s for the year 2017(1438H) Prize.

An official letter justifying the nomination is required from your institution. The candidate's personal documentation may be forwarded by you or sent directly by the nominee to the King Faisal International Prize. Details of the nomination requirements are specified in the attached invitation.

Please note that the closing date for nominations is 1 May 2016.

I thank you on behalf of the General Secretariat for your kind cooperation

Sincerely,

Abd Allah S. Al-Uthaimin, Ph.D.

Al- Utu

Secretary General

صندوق البريد ٢٢٤٧٦، الرياض ١١٤٩٥ • هاتف ١٦٥٢٢٥٥ + ٩٦٦ ١١ ٤٦٥٨٦٨٥ + ١٩٦٦ المملكة العربية السعودية Po Box 22476, Riyadh 11495 Tel +966 11 4652255 Fax +966 11 4658685 Kingdom of Saudi Arabia

E-mail: kfipinfo@kfip.org - www.kfip.org